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To receive a report on behalf of Safer Saltash. 

 

Safer Saltash 27th JULY 2023 Meeting Notes 

 

 Representatives of organisations supporting people with complex and 

vulnerable needs are looking to Saltash to set up a “Trauma Informed 

Community“. 

 

There are already ones set up in Plymouth and Cornwall, however they are 

looking to set up in smaller towns and think Saltash would be a great start. 

 

There will be basic awareness training in modules coming soon for those 

working in community spaces e.g. – Library. 

 

 Street links have reported a man living in a van down on Salt Mill, to be 

investigated.  

 

 There will be lots of information and advertising coming up with reference to 

Victims of crime including QR codes and support telephone numbers. 

 

 Lots of concerns about drug dealing in Saltash. Two raids have happened in 

the last few weeks. Residents are asked to continue sending in Photographic 

evidence or knowledge to the police. There were no police representatives at 

this meeting. 

 

 Concerns were raised that there is no communication with our secondary 

school. We understand they have dropped the services of Livewire. JP to 

contact the chair of governors to investigate further and report back. 

 

 We know that most schools have a major issue with vaping. One school is 

now not allowing pupils to use the toilet during class time. 

 

The next meeting is the Thursday 7th September at the Core. 

 

End of Report 

Councillor Julia Peggs – Tamar Ward 


